
To Whom It May Concern; 
 
It is with great sadness to report that I will no longer be able to accommodate the seat 
on the ACCAC committee.    
 
Due to changing employment I cannot arrange for the afternoon meetings and have 
been unable to fit the sub-committee schedule in from the beginning.  I have enjoyed 
attending and putting forth items I have felt relevant to Londoners receiving support 
services with whom I assist.   
 
I hope that ACCAC continues to be a leader in moving London into  one of the best, 
most accommodating cities in Ontario and Canada.   
 
Thank you all for everything, and hope to cross paths in the future. 
 
Regards 
Julia Cunningham SSW 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


